
Good evening Rosemont Families,

We hope you had a wonderful weekend. This week’s RES Community Connection features several
important messages.

COLLEGE AND CAREER WEEK- MAY 9- MAY 13

It’s never too early to start thinking about the future and exploring college/ career options with
students. This year at RES we have set aside a special week to increase college and career readiness
as well as encourage future focused thinking in our Rockstar students. See below for daily themes to
celebrate College and Career Week!

Monday, May 9- Your Future Starts Now Day-Dress up as your future Career

Tuesday, May 10- Your Future's SO bright Day- Wear shades and Neon Colors

Wednesday, May 11- Dress for SUCCESS-Wear business or interview attire

Thursday, May 12- College PRIDE”-College T-shirt, hoodie  or jersey

Friday, May 13- “The TIME is NOW!” - Dress in fashion from the 70’s, 80’s or 90’s.

MCAP ASSESSMENT- GRADE 4 TESTING REMINDER- MAY 10-13

ALL Grade 4 students will take their final MCAP Assessment this week on Tuesday, May 10 through
Friday, May 13. Please make sure your child is well- rested, on time to school and is present for
testing on Tuesday. In preparation for testing please make sure your child charges and returns their
chromebook.

DONUTS WITH GROWN-UPS- MAY 18

Join us for “Donuts with Grownups” on May 18 from 8:00- 8:45. This is a special event for mom, dad,
aunts, uncles, or any special person in your student’s life. During this event, students will be able to
share their school community with a special person. RSVP by Wednesday, May 11 via the flyer sent
home with your student. If you would like to donate items for the event, please do so using this link:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d45a8a62aabf5ce9-donuts

SPRING CONCERT- MAY 19

The spring concert for students in instrumental music and chorus will be held on Thursday, May 19 at
6:30 p.m. Come out to see and hear all of the hard work our students have accomplished this year!
Students participating in the concert, please arrive at 5:45 p.m. All are welcome! We hope to see you
there.

IN- PERSON SUMMER SCHOOL REGISTRATION

This summer RES will be offering FREE in- person summer school to ALL rising kindergarten through
fifth grade students from July 5 to July 29. Register NOW via ParentVue. When registering choose the

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F10c0d45a8a62aabf5ce9-donuts&data=05%7C01%7Ccatharine_c_stoll%40mcpsmd.org%7C59a1d175249049e0de6008da3146acb0%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C1%7C1%7C637876476864779365%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=cpcUmfb8fRfnY5RpXHxHGlVpobLCZxfzy61fiiClMTY%3D&reserved=0


option for “Local Summer School Program”. If you need support with registering your student please
contact molly_s_kim@mcpsmd.org our Parent Community Coordinator,
monica_balderramasoria@mcpsmd.org our Para Educator Parent Community Coordinator or
theresa_p_huynh@mcpsmd.org our Parent Engagement Navigator.

This concludes the weekly Rosemont Community Connection. Thank you and have a good evening!
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